
 
 

 

 

  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date: February 24, 2023 
Contact: Jason Hoppin 

      Jason.Hoppin@santacruzcounty.us 
 
 

DO NOT TRAVEL ADVISORY 
 
Snow, ice, falling trees and downed wires are severely impacting roads throughout 
the Santa Cruz Mountains.  
 
Residents are being asked to cancel all travel except in cases of emergency. Public 
safety and road crews are significantly strained and rescues or other assistance 
may not be possible should travelers become stuck, trapped or otherwise need 
assistance.  
 
The National Weather Service expects cold weather to persist through the weekend. 
Libraries and other public facilities may be used to warm up, use public internet 
services or charge personal devices if residents are being impacted by outages. 
Please call ahead to confirm hours as some locations may be impacted by 
inclement weather. For a list of branch libraries, please visit 
https://www.santacruzpl.org/branches/. 
 
The Santa Cruz County Emergency Operations Center is activated to monitor storm 
activity, coordinate support to agencies responding to the storm and help meet 
community needs. 
 
To track local power outages, visit www.pge.com/outages.  
For local road impacts, visit www.sccroadclosure.org.  
For state highway impacts, visit quickmap.dot.ca.gov. 
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